
Law Clerk Hiring Information 
Louis L. Stanton, United States District Judge 

 
 Judge Stanton hires one clerk per year for a two-year clerkship to commence in 
September. 
 
 Judge Stanton is a senior judge who does not normally take criminal cases, so his 
calendar tends to concentrate on matters on which he specialized as a lawyer, i.e. commercial 
and antitrust matters. 
  
 As he places considerable emphasis on grades and class rank, applications should include 
at least two years of grades.  Judge Stanton values Law Review or similar experience.  Letters of 
recommendation are carefully considered and may be submitted separately or with the 
application.  
 
 Judge Stanton does not participate in OSCAR and applications should be submitted by 
mail to chambers.  He generally hires in the fall for the following September.   


